
Catawba Baptist Church
Sunday, December 15th, 2024 @ 10:30 a.m.

Thanks to each of you who have helped lead the children's
musical, to the children who are singing, and to parents for
bringing the children on Wednesday nights. The children meet
in the fellowship hall on Wednesday nights at 6:00 pm to have
a great time learning about God's Word and missions, along
with enjoying games and music and a snack. This Wednesday
they will be having their Christmas Party and all children are
welcome to attend, It will be special! And all parents are
welcome to join the young adults in the gym for fun, food, and
Bible Study. Look forward to seeing you this Wednesday!

The Christmas Season is always busy. The danger we all face
is neglecting those things which are most important. Jesus
indicated that relationships are the number one priority, loving
the Lord wholeheartedly and loving each other. Let's make
time to do just that during the last few weeks of 2024!

- Pastor Ron



SUNDAY​​
8:00 | Men’s Prayer Time​​
9:15 | Sunday School Life Groups​​
10:30 | Morning Worship & Children’s Musical
4:00 | Christmas Caroling (See Chuck)

TUESDAY   
11:30 | Ramblers Christmas Lunch (Fellowship Hall)
6:30 | Witherow Men’s Bible Study (Connection)

WEDNESDAY​ 
9:00 | Food Closet
12:30 | Praying For Our Nation
6:00 | Kidz Jam, Youth, & Young Adults
6:15 | Chuck’s Study (Chapel)
7:30 | Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

THURSDAY
6:00 | Pickleball
6:30 | Unchained Rehearsal 

No Children’s Church today
due to Children’s Musical.

CHURCH LIFE AT CATAWBA



We will be Christmas
Caroling today beginning

at 4pm. Meet in the
Fellowship Hall. Light

desserts will be provided.

The Day Care will be closed from 12/23/24 -
12/27/24 and the Church Office will be closed

12/24/24 & 12/25/24 in observance of the
holiday. 

Pray everyone has a Very Merry Christmas!

Sign up in the foyer



 1450 S. Anderson Rd, Rock Hill, SC 29730 | 803-324-1036 
 info@catawbalive.com | www.catawbalive.com

Backdrops Available: 
Those interested in taking Christmas
photos with your families are
encouraged to take them following
services in the parlor. First come,
first serve basis through Sunday,  
Dec. 22nd.

In order for contributions to
be counted for the 2024
Statement; they need to
be...

Dropped off at the office by
4pm 12/31/24
Given Online by Midnight
12/31/24
Mailed with postmarked
date of 12/31/24

A heartfelt “Thank you” goes out to everyone who has
volunteered their time; helped with backpacks, prisoner
packets, OCC boxes, Angel Tree gifts; cooked for events,
participated in the craft market; and contributed to all

the amazing ministries here at Catawba. We truly
appreciate your dedication to being the heart of the

church!


